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From: Mars Jackson <4maranja@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2017 7:46 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: table the Stoddard Ordinance

Dear Mr. Sidney Hill,  

I write to express my concern about the proposed Stoddard Ordinance currently under consideration.  

The drilling operations that this ordinance would permit will affect us all, not just the oil and gas companies. 
We suspect that they will produce dangerous toxic byproducts that will affect the long term health of the 
community. That's why its so important to fully investigate the associated geological structures. Before granting 
any permission, we should wait for a full report. 

If granted permission to drill, their wells and the associated water aquifer must be carefully monitored. A 
community oversight committee should be designated to follow up on the matter. Our health is at stake!   

We have planning, zoning and public review procedures in law for a good reason -- because precious earth and 
water resources are shared by all. These oil companies should not be exempt from proper review and from 
public comment. The needs of the many outweigh the desires of the few. The Stoddard Ordinance needs to be 
tabled.  

Sincerely,  
Dr. M. Jackson 
Professor 
Albuquerque 


